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Well what a half term we have had, may I extend my 

sincere thanks to all of our families who have supported 

the team here at BPA in one of the most challenging half 

terms in my career to date. I am sure you will join me in 

applauding my amazing team for their dedication, 

resilience and efforts in these unprecedented times. They 

are truly a remarkable bunch of people who make me 

extremely proud. Pupils learning has gone from strength 

to strength under their charge and I am delighted with 

the outcomes we have still managed to produce.  

Please, please remain safe next week and ensure you are 

following the very clear Tier 2 guidelines for Leeds, 

which first and foremost means you must NOT nix with 

another household indoors. This means—no parties, 

sleepovers, gatherings, friends round for coffee etc  

Please , please adhere to these rules so that we can ensure 

our children have a full and unsettled half term in the 

run up to Christmas.  

 

 

Happy Halloween 
 

I know this year’s celebrations will be slightly different, but just because we need to stay home doesn't mean we still cant 
have fun.  
 
Why not try: 
 

• Watch a Halloween movie with members of your household 

• Go on a spooky Halloween scavenger hunt with members of your household 

• Make a Halloween Pinata https://www.housebeautiful.com/home-remodeling/diy-projects/a23550517/diy-pumpkin-

pinata-video-tutorial/ 

• Halloween crafts  https://www.thebestideasforkids.com/halloween-crafts-for-kids/ 

• Bake Halloween treats  https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/collection/halloween-kids-recipes 

 
 

Bramley Park Academy Pumpkin Carving Competition. 
 
Over the half term holiday, why not send a picture of your carved pumpkin to enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk for a 
chance to win a prize for the most spookiest.  The winner will be announced on Monday 2nd November. 

A massive congratulations to one of our  members of staff, 
Miss Maxted  who has now completed her apprenticeship 
and secured a Learning Support Assistant position with us. 
We are very proud of you! 

Reading Raffle Winners 

Message from Mrs Colley to the pupils of Billionaire 
Boy. 
 
Firstly I would like to say thankyou for making my time 
in your class this week an enjoyable one. Not only have 
you just returned back to school but also had a different 
member of staff teaching you. Your mature and positive 
manner towards your learning, has definitely shown in 
your work. I am extremely proud of each and everyone of 
you and you should all be proud of yourselves and the 
quality of work which you have produced. I hope you all 
enjoy your half term break and stay safe. 

The local COVID alert level in Leeds is: High (Tier 2) 
 
If you live in Leeds it is now against the law to: 

• Have guests inside your home 

• Go inside someone else’s home 

• Meet people you do not live with inside any other 
indoor venue, such as a pub, café or restaurant 

• Meet with more than 5 other people outside 
 
If you do not follow these rules you will be breaking the 
law and could be fined. 

Dairy Dates: 

• Monday 2nd November : School open 

• Friday 13th November: Children in Need  

• Monday 16th November: anti-bullying week 
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